March Office Newsletter 2023

Dear Parents and Families,

$ Our Open House/Registration was a huge success! Thanks to all of you for referring our
school to your family and friends. Your recommendation is our biggest compliment!
There are a handful of spots available for the upcoming Summer and Fall, if you or
anyone you know are interested, please contact the office.

% Thank you to all families that continue to donate disinfecting wipes, spray, and tissue.
We cannot thank you enough for your thoughtfulness and generosity!

$ Don't forget to check out the Scholastic website for new and exciting books. Use code:
HHZ9K, this will give AALE bonus points to use toward materials for the classroom.

$ We wanted to let all families know of our outdoor policy in the winter. We strive to get
outside as much as possible, but the winter weather sometimes makes that a little
difficult. The temperature and windchill (real feel) needs to be 32 degrees and above in
order of us to go outdoors. Please be sure to send children with winter coats, hats,
gloves, and boots each day in the event that we are able to sneak out for a little bit.

% Please continue to be mindful of our front door policy of each family needing to be
buzzed in separately. We strive to make safety our number one priority and this helps

the staff to identify each person entering the building.

Happy $t. Patrick’s Day!
All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc.



